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Senator Delores G. Kelley 

Chair, Maryland Senate Finance Committee 

 

 Subj: MD SB543 

 

Dear Senator Kelley, 

 

 I am writing on behalf of Gospel Light Mennonite Church Medical Aid Plan dba Liberty 
HealthShare. Liberty is a health care sharing ministry which has over a thousand members in Maryland. 
Health care sharing ministries provide a community of spiritual and financial support as a faith-based 
alternative to health insurance. SB 543 would protect the continuing availability of this option to 
Liberty’s Maryland members at a time of uncertainty. I would urge you to support SB 543. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Druzilla Abel 

CEO, Liberty HealthShare 
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